
ALASKA ENERGY AUTHORITY 

EMAIL TO: AIIIRFP recipients on record . 

June 20, 2019 
RE: ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO INFORMAL REQUEST 
FOR PROPOSALS (IRFP) PACKAGE 

IRFP 19067 
Alaska Wind Working Group 

The IRFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

Due to increased interest in the project, it is of the best interest of the State to extend the proposal deadline to: 
Wednesday June 261h 2:00PM. 

Questions and Answers 

1. Question: Page 2 of the IRFP states the sealed envelope must list IRFP Number: 19055. The IRFP 
Number listed in other areas is 19067. Can you please clarify which is the correct number? 

Answer: The correct number is 19067. 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

END OF ADDENDUM 

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation. 

Sincerely, 

Jake Tibbe 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3990 
jtibbe@aidea.org 

8~3 West Northern Light s Bouleva rd, Anchorage, Alaska 99503 1 P 907.77~-3ooo I Toll Free 888.300.8534 I F 
907·77~-3044 I WWW.AKENERGYAUTHORITY.ORG 


